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September 17, 2012

Tupelo Public School District
Superintendent Dr. Gearl Loden
72 South Green Street

Tupelo, Mississippi 38802

Dear Dr. Loden:

This correspondence serves as official notification that the Mississippi Department of Education
(MDE) has received and approved your Qualified School Construction Bond (QSCB)
Application in the amount of $4,435,377. Please note that of this $4,435,377 your Application

will be utilizing $625,000 in unused QSCB allocations for calendar year 2009 and the remaining
$3,810,377 in unused QSCB allocations for calendar year 2010.

The MDE is authorizing your district to issue QSCBs in the amount of $4,435,377. Your district
must issue the QSCBs within 180 calendar days of this notification. QSCBs that are not issued -
within 180 calendar days of notification will be reallocated to other school districts.

Before issuing the QSCBs, please review section B-4 Assurances of the application and ensure
that your district has complied with all applicable federal and state

If you have any questions, please contact me at 601-359-1028 or psmcneill@mde k12.ms.us.

Sincerely,

AM‘,\ Yo mu:ﬂ’@
Shane McNeill
Bureau Manager
Office of Safe and Orderly Schools
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